August 29, 2013

TEAR!

Dear Families:

Welcome back to a new and exciting year at Plat Elementary. The school year is off to a positive start with many new things planned for the year and I am excited to get to know all the students. Please check out my entire webpage and come back often because I will be updating it on a regular basis with important information about the students, homework and upcoming events.

I would like to keep our communication open and consistent throughout the year. You are the first teacher for your child and I believe that the best educational experience is when we work together to provide a positive learning atmosphere. That being said, I look forward to having parents play an active role in and out of the classroom whether you can volunteer, attend fieldtrips or help your child with home assignments.

In order for me to get to know your child better, I'd like for you to take a few moments to tell me more about your favorite subject - your child - and return this information with your child on September 3rd, 2013. Since, I will only see your child in the school setting; I am interested in knowing more about him/her in the home setting. You may include any personal stories, your child's passions or dreams, their extra-curricular activities, their favorites, their fears, what they excel in or anything else you may think might help me learn more about your child and will make this year a successful experience.

I appreciate your support and I look forward to our next meeting.

Mrs. Brezonick







August 29, 2013

Your child's name	

Thank you so much for sharing your child with me this year!